From: Adrian Shakespeare <adrian@stratfordcollins.co.uk> 
Sent: 21 September 2018 15:44
To: 'Emma Dane' <emmad@pensionpractitioner.com>
Subject: S&J Bratton SSAS Allied Irish Bank Account
 
Hi Emma,
 
Please note that the above client has made a loan settlement payment today for £80,000, can you please keep an eye out for it and reconcile to the clients scheme account.
 
Regards
 
Many Thanks 

Adrian Shakespeare Dip PFS, Certs CII (MP & ER) 
Managing Director 
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